
 

THIS WEEK AT POLK’S COL 

     December 9 -15, 2018 

1st – 7:15 – 8:45    2nd 8:55 – 10:20   3rd 10:25 – 11:50 4th 11:55 – 1:20 

Wednesday is tacky sweater day.  Get a candy cane from SGA. 

The next Countdown to Graduation meeting is Feb. 6 at 7:15am in WLR 102. 

The last day before winter break is Friday, December 14.  The office and Polk State will close at 

close of business December 17 and reopen January 2.  The first day of the spring term is Friday, 

January 4. 

All college textbooks should be returned to the College Bookstore.  Calculators should be returned 

to Mr. Fischle or Mrs. Sparling.  Spring term books may be picked up at the college bookstore 

beginning December 18.  New books will not be issued until Fall term books are returned. 

BayCare Student Assistance Program is available 24 hours a day at no cost to COL students.  It is 

also confidential.  800-878-5470. Face to face counseling is available on Wednesdays from 1-5pm 

in Student Services.  Walk ins are welcome or call 863-669-2309 for an appointment. 

Club meetings – Monday – Key Club, Tuesday – A-Team & Journalism, Wednesday – SGA, 

Thursday – HOSA. 

COL will have drills to practice school safety in a variety of scenarios throughout the year.  Types 

of drills include fire, lockdown, weather, heightened security. Pay attention to announcements 

concerning emergency announcements via Polk State notifications. 

Rudolph’s Roundup ends Monday, December 10.  Bring a new toy to the office for donation to 

Heartland for Children. 

Congratulations to Jessica Luongo and Josh Meador, who will be recognized as Presidential 

Scholar nominees at the School Board meeting on Tuesday evening. 

“Nothing is impossible.  The word itself is “I’m possible.” 

Audrey Hepburn 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


